
Public Comment Correspondence – Kalisha Wilson 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Kalisha Wilson [mailto:lipstickoff@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 8:17 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Re: Tranquility Counseling nominee  
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
Dear City Counsel, 
 
Why do I think Charon Gonder is a good candidate for this award?.... I smile as I write this because 
there’s not enough words in any language to give you all the reasons, but here’s just a few. 
 
Charon is deserving of this is because of her true selflessness. I have never met a more passionate 
woman who loves her family. Loves her city.  Loves her country. On a daily basis she either executing 
action or mulling over ideas to help those who are in need. I’ve participated in many things alongside 
her, as she has been a motivation for me to be the e re  change I wish to see. From backpack giveaways 
to feedings to clothing she does it all. Without reward might I add because this is her mission in life and 
she’s doing the work. 
 
 I am very proud to call her friend and elated that she’s FINALLY being recognized. 
 
Warmly 
Kalisha A. Wilson 
 
 


